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Mara Bizzotto, MEP
European Parliament
Rue Wiertz

Altiero Spinelli 07H267
B-1047 Brussels

22 August 2012

Dear Ms Bizzotto

I hope this letter finds you well and that you have had a relaxing summer break.
Following our cooperation on the Rugby World Cup 2011 event in the European
Parliament last year, I wanted to ensure that you and your colleagues were aware that
the All Blacks will be touring Europe later this year as part of the 2012 Air New Zealand
European tour.

The details of the scheduled matches are:

11 November All Blacks v Scotland Edinburgh
17 November All Blacks v Italy Rome

24 November All Blacks v Wales Cardiff

1 December All Blacks v England London

For further information you can also refer to the All Black website for details;
http://www.allblacks.com/fixtures/ (please note dates and times on this website New
Zealand local time).

I would be pleased if you could pass this information on to other keen rugby supporters
- and those interested in this important cultural aspect of the EU-NZ relationship - in the
Delegation for relations with Australia and New Zealand. ’
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Vangeljs Vitalis
Ambassador
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